
 

 

Happy New Year from Snow Monkey Class and we hope you had a great winter break. We have 
been back for almost two weeks and working hard. We have been doing some Japanese cooking to 
celebrate the beginning of the new year. In Literacy we have been reading some books by Ludwig 
Bemelmans, all about the adventures of a little girl called Madeline and in mathematics we have 
been working on understanding picture graphs and completing the mid-year revision. In IPC 
wehave been learning about islands. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


